
Dear friends,

I am writing with greetings from Cristo Luz del Mundo, Santa Cruz, to let you have some brief prayer points and news.

Please pray for our young people: We organised a youth camp for the Diocese of Bolivia at the beginning of the year – with a mission focus for the first time. It was a good event where we helped to prepare our youngsters to go out to take the Good News about Jesus. Here are a couple of photos.  
Praying together
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Pray too that new leaders will come forward. We are planning to plant five new churches in five years and we trust that Lord will help us as we look to him for all we are going to need to make this a reality.
Please pray for the prison ministry we are hoping to start at the beginning of next year. This will be especially geared towards children living with their parents who are inmates. 
With greetings to all, in the love and grace of Jesus Christ
Federico

Rev Federico Bascuñan

licobascu@yahoo.com.ar
Iglesia Anglicana Cristo Luz del Mundo
Calle F Este #70, Equipetrol Norte
Casilla 3048 Telefono (591)-3-3425479
Santa Cruz - Bolivia


website: http://www.justus.anglican.org/~cristoluz/1024/menspastor.php
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